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Dear Parents, 

 

Lake Station Community School has started using the One Call System.  This system will  

call parents on snow days and early dismissal due to bad weather.  We are asking all  

parents to please give us at least two numbers that we can use. 

    

    

   Student's Name _____________________________ 

 

 

   Teacher ___________________________________ 

 

 

   Phone #1 ______________________  home 

 

 

   Phone #2______________________  cell 

 

 

Phone#3_______________________ emergency 

(#3 will not be part of the Call One System) 

 

 

If your phone number &/or address changes during the school year it’s your  

responsibility to let us know so we can make changes on the One Call System. 

 

 

Change of Address: 

 

_______________________________________________________________________  

Lake Station, IN  46405 

 

 

          


